Dear UMACRAO Member:

Each year Admissions and Registrar professionals from the Upper Midwest region meet to exchange academic and professional knowledge at the UMACRAO Annual Conference. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2020 Annual Conference will be hosted virtually October 27-29 and free of charge. We hope this format will keep members safe, support engagement, and work within the confines of our current challenges.

This conference is an opportunity to network and connect with colleagues.; we understand the demands are high and time is low, so we have planned this conference to include the annual business meeting, AACRAO update, guest speaker, and a collection of roundtables focusing on:
•COVID-19 Management
•Social Justice, Equity, and Inclusion
•General topics by institution size and type

We encourage you to join us! Your participation and expertise are invaluable resources that will benefit your colleagues, institution, and professional development.
Additional details will be announced soon. Please visit our Annual Conference page for more information. 

Sincerely,
Conference Planning Committee
